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To whom it may concern,

I am writing this email to object to night flights from Dublin Airport. 

My reasons for this objection are as follows:

There will be constant noise and sleep disruption. 
Air toxins and invisible fumes. 
The new runway direction and routes will create noise that we have not heard or
experienced. 
COP 26 targets won't be met. 

I feel flights between 11pm - 7am will result in a lot of noise every night. I feel this will
impact my quality of life and sleep. 

Regards 
Ceire Conmy 




